Draft Minutes for the February 6, 2018 for the Fluvanna County Electoral Board

Catherine Hobbs, Chairman of the Electoral Board, called the meeting to order at 5:04PM, Dan Graff,
Secretary of the Electoral Board and Joyce Pace, Registrar and Director of Elections were present.
Patricia Hastings was unable to attend.

We reviewed the Draft Minutes of the January 11, 2018 Electoral Board meeting and approved them as
written.

We reviewed the 2018 Officer of Election Renewal for both three year and one-year terms.

Dan Graff moved that we appoint for a term of three years those election officers whose terms have
expired in February 2018 and who have served previously and submitted their completed paperwork for
a term of three years and appoint for a term of one-year Roslyn Bolski. Catherine Hobbs seconded the
motion.

We discussed the condition of the Columbia Precinct voting location, the Kent’s Store ARC building and
efforts to find funding to complete necessary repairs.

We discussed the likelihood of a June Primary to select the Republican Candidate for Senate.
There was no old business.

Under new business we discussed the budget for Fiscal Year 2019. Joyce Pace provided information
about the budget for our review.

We discussed training in Richmond for the Registrar and Electoral Board scheduled on June 25-26.
Dan Graff motioned that we adjourn, Catherine Hobbs seconded the motion and all voted Aye.

The meeting was adjourned at 5:45



